Trivia Quiz by Words Up Games Q1) What is the surname of Buffy the Vampire Slayer? Q2) How would a lachrymose person be feeling? A) Bored B) Happy C) Sad Q3) The 'Explorers Grand Slam' involves climbing how many high mountains? A) Seven B) Six C) Four D) Five Q4) Who made the phrase 'The Iron Curtain' famous? A) Stanley Baldwin B) Edward Heath C) Margaret Thatcher D) Winston Churchill Q5) Global Positioning System (GPS) satellites orbit the Earth in a geosynchronous orbit. True or false? A) True B) False Q6) Is a cation a positively or negatively charged ion? A) Negative B) Postive Q7) Which country was ruled by Ivan the Terrible? Q8) Ice hockey pucks are frozen before the game? A) False B) True Q9) Where would you find your occipital bone? A) Kneecap B) Back of the head C) Spine D) Foot Q10) If something is "insoluble" what cannot be done to it? A) Dissolved B) Burned C) Eaten D) Melted

Trivia Quiz Answers





Q1) What is the surname of Buffy the Vampire Slayer?

Summers

Q2) How would a	lachrymose person	be feeling?
-----------------	-------------------	-------------

A) Bored B) Happy C) Sad

Q3) The 'Explorers Grand Slam' involves climbing how many high mountains?

A) Seven B) Six C) Four D) Five

Q4) Who made the phrase 'The Iron Curtain' famous?

A) Stanley Baldwin B) Edward Heath C) Margaret Thatcher D) Winston Churchill

Q5) Global Positioning System (GPS) satellites orbit the Earth in a geosynchronous orbit. True or false?

A) True B) False

Q6) Is a cation a positively or negatively charged ion?

A) Negative B) Postive

Q7) Which country was ruled by Ivan the Terrible?

Russia

Q8) Ice hockey pucks are frozen before the game?

A) False B) True

Q9) Where would you find your occipital bone?

A) Kneecap B) Back of the head C) Spine D) Foot

Q10) If something is "insoluble" what cannot be done to it?

A) **Dissolved** B) Burned C) Eaten D) Melted